
Status update: Data cleaning
While we did encounter a couple of issue when we first started testing 
the cleaning functionality in the test environment, these have been fixed 
now and we have been able to successfully clean data within the test 
environment of Mobility-Online.
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Visit UCLL: any important points to share? 
In the last week of November our Mobility-Online team and a member of SOIR 
visited our Belgian colleagues at University Colleges Leuven Limburg. There 
we met up with colleagues from Windesheim (Zwolle) as well. During this visit 
we shared our knowledge (and complaints) regarding EWP, exchanged best 
practices regarding general troubleshooting, learned form each other’s process 
implementations and discussed how to ‘join forces’ with respect to our shared 
wish list for developments in Mobility-Online. For example, we learned about a 
way to delay the question regarding changes in the ‘During the mobility’ phase. 
This is one we will try to implement quickly, as it prevents students to mark the 
question as “No” before they have even started their program and thus do not 
really know whether or not they actually do need to make changes.

If you want to unsubscribe from the newsletter, please use this link.

Christmas Wishes and a Happy New Year 
Dear all, we want to wish you a very merry Christmas! May it be a time 
filled with laughter, getting together and making fond memories.  

Tips & Tricks rminology
As some of you might already be aware of, there is a wiki page dedicated to mobilities. 
This off course also includes our system Mobility-Online. Here you can find various 
information about Mobility-Online; what the institution code should look like, which 
reports you can find in Mobility-Online and just general tips on how to use the system. 
Please find the link to the wiki page here: Mobility WIKI [My wiki] (utwente.nl)

Status update: New user interface & Mobility-Online Website
Introduction is delayed as we are having trouble testing the complete student route. LISA is currently looking into this, 
but unfortunately we cannot say when the issue regarding test students for Mobility-Online is resolved. We will keep you 
informed.
Furthermore, we are currently working on making our Mobility-Online website more user friendly. Together with our col-
league from marketing and communications we are restructuring the website to group anything related to “students” in one 
section and all “staff” related information in another section. We expect to have these changes implemented early 2024.

The next step is to identify which data has to be clean in which time frame within the 
production environment. The project team regarding data cleaning will reach out to the 
faculties and other services involved to discuss the legal retainment periods as well as the 
implications of deleting the data permanently from Mobility-Online.

https://www.utwente.nl/en/educational-systems/about-the-applications/mo/newsletter_mobility_online/unsubscribe_mo_newsletter/
https://mobi.wiki.utwente.nl/start

